
 

 

August 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers,          

Year 6 Residential Visit 
Stanley Head Outdoor Education Centre, Stoke on Trent 

Monday 9th October – Friday 13th October 2023 
 

We are excited to inform you that we have confirmed our Year 6 residential trip to Stanley Head Outdoor Education 

Centre. The trip will take place the week commencing Monday 9th October and the total cost will be £317 which 

includes accommodation, food, transport, activities, and insurance. The children will have an amazing time and come 

back full of memories and new experiences.   

The visit is designed to support the increased focus on independence and the expectation that Year 6 children begin 

to take more responsibility for organising their own learning, planning, homework, revision, and transition tasks. This 

is a fantastic opportunity for the children in Year 6 to develop their teamwork and collaboration skills that are such a 

vital part of the Year 6 curriculum and the transition into Year 7. The week is action-packed with activities including 

from orienteering, canoeing, archery and high ropes. Please note that activities may vary. 

We recognise that there is a very short payment window for this trip and have therefore set up ParentPay to allow 

instalments to be made at an amount of your choice, you will therefore have the option to pay for the trip in one go 

or in smaller instalments, however, if you wish your child to participate, the balance must be fully paid by 4pm on 

Friday 6th October 2023.   

Where possible we ask that all payments are made via ParentPay, however if cash payments are required, please 

ensure the amount is in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and the amount written on the outside and handed 

in at the school office. All cash amounts will be deducted from the balance on ParentPay by the office. 

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, a discount has been applied and will be visible on your ParentPay payment 

item for this trip.  

Should insufficient payments be received the trip may be cancelled.  

Kit lists will be issued via email during the first week of term and we will be holding a second parent meeting on 

Thursday 7th September at 5pm at the school for final details and for parents to complete the relevant medical 

consent and permissions. For those unable to attend, this paperwork will be sent home with your child and must be 

returned no later than Thursday 14th September. 

If you wish to find out more about Stanley Head Outdoor Education Centre, you can visit their website Stanley Head 

Outdoor Education Centre 

We would like to thank you for your continued support.  

Best Wishes,  
Mrs Stone 
Head of School   
 

  

https://sotcitycouncil.wixsite.com/stanleyhead
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